Peter Sikorsky
Portland, ME
LD 511

Rail Trail projects like this between Portland and Auburn offer a safer, more
convenient, and more equitable mode of travel for cyclists and motorists alike.
Moreover, the proposed trail infrastructure would allow (to a greater degree than
vehicular travel) for citizens and strangers alike to encounter one another and their
natural surrounding.

As an avid runner and cyclist, as well as a designer working in landscape architecture
and planning, I write in support of LD 511.

Please vote "ought to pass."



